
To Whom it May Concern,  
 
My name is Deanna Moore. I am a mother of two and grandmother of four. I live and work in Salem/Marion 
County/Congressional District 5. 
 
After reviewing all the maps submitted to the Redistricting Committee, I support Congressional Map B, Legislative 
Senate Map B, and Legislative House Map B. 
 
Currently, many areas outside the Portland area have been unrepresented and have not had their voices heard. The 
proposed Maps B are the most bipartisan. They keep communities of similar interest intact and provide a more fair 
representation of the citizens in my community and other communities around Oregon. 
 
Please support Map(s) B to ensure all Oregonians are fairly represented. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Deanna Moore 
 


